
DMO SCREEN/WEB ANNOUNCEMENT:  31 January 2008 
 
Budget 2008: No change to the gilt auction calendar for 2007-
08.  
 
Following the Chancellor of the Exchequer’s announcement today 
that Budget 2008 will be held on Wednesday 12 March 2008, the 
UK Debt Management Office (DMO) confirms that there are no 
changes to the remaining gilt auction calendar for 2007-08.   
 
The auction of 4¾% Treasury Gilt 2030 will therefore take place on 
Thursday 13 March 2008 as scheduled.  
 
The DMO will make an announcement about the financing remit 
for Financial Year 2008-09 at the end of the Chancellor’s Budget 
speech.  
 
  
  


